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Eni: the Board of Directors approves the measures to carry out the 
programme of share repurchases  
 
Rome, 28 May 2014 – Following the approval of the share buyback programme at the 

Shareholders’ Meeting held on 8 May 2014 and announced to the market, the Board of 

Directors has approved the measures to carry out the programme of share repurchases by 

designating certain financial institutions. 

 

The programme represents an effective and flexible management tool for enhancing 

shareholders’ value, in line with the policies of capital return adopted by major 

international oil companies. 
 
 
 
Company Contacts: 
 
Press Office: Tel. +39 02.52031875 – +39 06.59822030 
Freephone for shareholders (from Italy): 800940924 
Freephone for shareholders (from abroad): + 80011223456 
Switchboard: +39 06.59821 
 
ufficio.stampa@eni.com  
segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com  
investor.relations@eni.com 
 
Web site: www.eni.com 
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